————— Forwarded Message ----
From: Tony OLeary <tonyolearyl@yahoo.ca>
To: charlene johnson <charlenejohnson@gov.nl.ca>
Sent: Wed, January 12, 2011 2:29:44 PM
Subject: Fw: Environmental

1. Hi Charlene,

I hope all is well. Talked to Tammy McDonald today about the dump site in front of my house
and other environmental issues. She told me her hands were tied because of certain legalities.
Cyril Simms the retired Environmental Officer's hands were tied also. We had meeting's with
your Government years ago and | physically handed you the pictures of the dump sites on the
North Shore and in front of my house. Tammy is in the same situation as Cyril Simms they don't
have the legal tools to do their job. | was under the impression when you emailed me to contact
Government Services in Harbour Grace a year and a half ago that certain legalities were taken
care of and the ball was rolling in regards to the clean up of the dump site in front of my house. |
have that email you sent me in 2007 when you said the dump site in front of my house would
hopefully be cleaned up in the new year when government resumes. | really do not want to waste
Tammy's time if she is not legally able to help clean up this mess. This problem has to be dealt
with at the government level first. Which is what | assumed you were doing. Again Tammy said
her hands are tied. This is 2011 and this indiscriminative dumping and car wreck problem should
have been solved long ago.

1) We are failing our kids. The dump sites on the North Shore and in front of my place are a very
poor example to our youth. The next generation will be bigger slobs again if adults are not due
diligent.

2) Opening Cliffty Pond to remote cabin development and the dump sites on the North Shore is
pure Poison. Should never happen given the problems to clean up around here. Big dangerous
mistake like | stated in my last letter. They will massacre Cliffty Pond. In a few years it will be
like the dump sites in our rural communities. Again my pictures speak for them selves.

3) The money on the Ronny Johnson Centre is pointless if these other problems are not resolved
with solid legislation. What i'm saying is if the money and time that has gone to keep the
grounds and buildings of the Ronny Johnson Centre in top shape while the rest of Western Bay
looks like a tourism nightmare, it's a pretty distorted mess

4) Lets be honest here. What a terrible example to our youth. Can we work something out here
with Tammy

5) Prevention is safer and cheaper in the end environmentally. This is 2011 really what kind of
example is this for our youth.

Yours in Conservation Tony



More than anything Charlene we are really failing our kids

----- Forwarded Message ----

From: "McDonald, Tammy" <TammyMcDonald@gov.nl.ca>
To: Tony OLeary <tonyolearyl@yahoo.ca>

Sent: Wed, January 12, 2011 9:58:58 AM

Subject: RE: Environmental
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Tony,

what is the exact name of the street that the waste is on, is it River Road?? | will put in another request to
have Transportation & Works remove it. Most times, requests do not pan out because of the legalities that
are associated with going onto property not owned by the crown. As you know, we do not have the

capacity to remove waste.

From our perspective, is to enforce the property owner to remove the waste at the owners expense. As
you are aware, we haven't been able to confirm the property owner. You had mentioned it was Mr. X
waste, but unfortunately, | cannot enforce any removal from this individual as he is not the property owner.
If the property owner wants to take the matter to a civil action against Mr. X, then it would be at the
owner's discretion.

Regards,

Tammy McDonald

From: Tony OLeary [mailto:tonyolearyl@yahoo.ca]
Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2011 6:10 PM

To: McDonald, Tammy

Subject: Environmental

Hi Tammy,

Hope all is well. Hope you had a great New Year. Just want to know how you are doing with the
dump site problem in front of the house and all the other issues. Just want to know whats
happening.

Yours in conservation Tony
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